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Reception	Home	Learning	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
Welcome	to	Reception!	

We	would	like	to	welcome	you	all	to	Reception.		The	children	have	all	started	to	settle	
well,	and	we	are	so	happy	to	see	the	children	arriving	on	time	happy	to	enter	their	
classroom.	

Book	Bags	

Please	make	sure	that	your	child	has	their	book	bag	in	school	every	day.		A	free	book	
bag	is	available	for	every	child,	so	please	make	sure	you	have	picked	one	up	from	the	
school	office.	

Next	week	your	child	will	be	bringing	home	their	Reading	Record	book	in	their	book	
bag.	Please	try	to	read	with	your	child	every	day	and	write	regular	comments	in	the	
reading	record	book.		

To	begin	with	the	children	will	be	able	to	take	home	a	story	book	to	share	with	an	adult	
at	home.		Please	use	the	books	placed	outside	your	child’s	classroom.	

PE	Bags	

Soon	each	class	will	be	participating	in	a	weekly	PE	session.		Children	are	required	to	
bring	in	a	PE	kit	(which	consists	of	a	white	T-shirt	and	black	PE	shorts).		Please	make	
sure	everything	is	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name	and	in	a	drawstring	bag	that	
can	be	left	on	your	child’s	peg	inside	the	classroom.		Children	do	not	require	trainers	for	
PE.	

School	Uniform	

Please	make	sure	that	all	your	child’s	uniform	is	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name.		
In	Reception	we	try	to	access	the	outdoor	areas	as	much	as	possible	so	please	make	sure	
your	child	has	a	warm	school	coat,	again	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name.	
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In	Reception	the	children	enjoy	using	a	variety	of	materials	to	make	models.		We	would	
really	like	any	cardboard	boxes/	tubes,	plastic	containers,	lids	or	bottles.	(No	toilet	
rolls.)	

Many	thanks,		
The	Reception	Team	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


